
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: Fulks, Brett
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Shugart 23 Fed Com 1/TNT 6 Fed 1
Date: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 7:10:00 AM

Mr. Fulks,
 
I have just reviewed and denied two older closure reports for Devon that I wanted to inform you
 about.  These were releases that were bio remediated in 2012 by Enviroclean.  It looks like the work
 was done properly, but they lack adequate delineation, and no follow up confirmation samples were
 reported to the OCD.  In order to close these out, the OCD will require the sites be resampled. 
 Depending on what those samples return, more work may be required.  You can find the reports on
 OCD online imaging (http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/AEOrderCriteria.aspx). 
 
Here are the details:
 
TNT 6 Federal #1 * 30-015-31712 * Date of release: 2/2/2011 * 10bbl/oil, 13bbl/produced water *
 OCD tracking number: 2RP-614
 
Shugart 23 Federal Com #1 * 30-015-30448 * Date of release: 9/4/2011 * 70bbl/oil * OCD tracking
 number: 2RP-896
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
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